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Hoffman Estates 

Police Department 

PRESS RELEASE (for release to official media only)          
For immediate release – November 8, 2022

 

Incident:  HEP22-021662 

Fatal Crash Investigation 

 

Location of incident: 

Shoe Factory Rd.  

 

Description of incident: 

 

On November 6, 2022 at approximately 1514 hrs, the Hoffman Estates Police Department, as well as the 

Hoffman Estates Fire Department, were dispatched to a personal injury crash involving a vehicle and 

bicyclist.  The crash occurred in the area of Shoe Factory Rd, south of Higgins Rd.  Responding personnel 

treated the cyclist and the driver for injuries at the scene.  The bicyclist, a 48-year old female Schaumburg 

resident, was transported to Lutheran General Hospital for serious injuries and was pronounced deceased 

at 1739hrs.  The driver of the vehicle was treated and released at St. Alexius Medical Center.  

 

The Hoffman Estates Police Department Traffic Division is investigating the crash.  

 

 

Contact: 

Sergeant Dan Donohue 

Daniel.Donohue@hoffmanestates.org  

847 781-2866 
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